
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
                       

 

 
 

 MON 8TH NOV TUES 9TH NOV WED 10TH NOV THUR 11TH NOV FRI 12TH NOV 
 AM      
Notes  Careers Interviews    
Assembly      
Breaktime 
Clubs 

Accelerated Reader 
Reading & Quizzing 

In the Library 

Accelerated Reader 
Reading & Quizzing 

In the Library 
 

Accelerated Reader 
Reading & Quizzing 

In the Library 
 

Accelerated Reader 
Reading & Quizzing 

In the Library 
 

Accelerated Reader 
Reading & Quizzing 

In the Library 

Lunchtime 
Clubs 

Year 11 Inter-house 
Netball & Football 

(First lunch) 
 

Year 11 Inter-house 
Netball & Football 

(First lunch) 
 

Year 11 Inter-house 
Netball & Football 

(First lunch) 
 

Y7 & 8 Homework 
Club Room 10 

Year 11 Inter-house 
Netball & Football 

(First lunch) 
 

LGBTQIA+ 
Room 7 

ILT 1 
 

Year 11 Inter-house 
Netball & Football 

(First lunch) 
 

Y7 & 8 Creative 
Writing Club 

Room 9 
Students welcome to 

bring their lunch 
After 
School 
Clubs 

Allotment Club 
All Years & 

DofE Volunteers 
3.15-4.15 

 
Year 7 & 8 Football 

3.15-4.15 
 

Y9,10 & 11 Netball 
Now Thursdays 

 
Back to the 80s 

Rehearsal 
3.30-5.00 

All Years Hockey 
3.15-4.15 

 
Back to the 80s 

Rehearsal 
3.30-5.00 

 Year 9, 10 & 11 
Football 

 
All Years Netball 

3.15-4.15 
 

All Years Running 
for Well-Being 

3.15-4.15 
 

 

Events    Remembrance Day  

 
Remembrance Day (11.11.2021):  
Students who belong to a uniformed organisation such as the Scouts, Guides or Cadets are welcome to 
come to school on Thursday November 11th in their uniform. We will be holding our 2 minutes silence of 
remembrance at 11.00am with all students and staff.  
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Week Beginning 8th November 2021  
 

 

Week A 



Masks on Buses: 
We would like to remind all students that, unless there is a medical reason that they cannot, we would 
strongly recommend wearing a face covering on school transport for the duration of their journey into 
our home from school. While in classrooms we are able to ensure good levels of ventilation by opening 
doors and windows, it is difficult to ventilate the buses as effectively. There are face coverings available 
in Main Reception and Student Reception if your child needs one.  
 
Parent Survey and Parents’ Forum: 
Firstly, we would like to extend our thanks to all parents who completed our parent voice survey. We 
were delighted to hear how happy your children are to be back in school following two years of 
disturbed education, it was also excellent to hear that you feel well informed and communicated with. 
We have passed on to staff some of the positive comments that were made, as it is lovely for them to 
hear that their hard work is being well received. It’s clear from the positive points logged on Go4Schools 
that your children have returned to school with a great Attitude to their Learning as when we have a 
positive residual of 6410 positive points (when subtracting any negative points awarded) from the 
Autumn Term so far.  
 
We will be holding our Parents Forum online on the 22nd November where we will discuss further some 
of the topics and themes which arose from this parent voice survey. We will send out the invite and 
agenda to all parents the week before and welcome you all to come and share your views to work with 
us on continuing to improve our school and the OBHS community.  
 
It’s Good to Grow from Morrisons 
We are collecting the Grow Tokens from Morrisons to exchange for free gardening equipment for the 
school allotment. 
 
Please download the MyMorrisons app, select Old Buckenham High School and every time you spend 
£10 and scan the app at the checkout or online you will receive a Grow Token to donate to the school. 
 
Accelerated Reader 
KS3 students should quiz on their reading books within two days of finishing. To do this, go 
to: https://ukhosted90.renlearn.co.uk/6699020/ Click ‘I am a student’. Log in. 
Your username is usually the first letter of your first name, followed by the first 4 letters of your 
surname. Eg. Joe Bloggs is JBLOG Your password is abc. If you have any problems, please email or speak 
to your English teacher.  
 
Food Tech 
Food Tech are looking for donations of (empty) plastic or metal biscuits/sweet tins for the pupils who 
have cooked in Food Tech.  
 
Attendance 
Y7 92.34%  Y8 90.95%  Y9 94.20%  Y10 86.93%  Y11 91.12% 
 
Whole School 91.28% 
 
Star of the Week 
Y7 Talea C 7R – For her enthusiasm organising the Form’s stall for Children in Need.   
Y8 Carl G 8B – Achieved a fantastic result in his most recent English assessment. His attitude to 

learning and engagement in lessons are fantastic. 
 Charlie M 8G – Best attitude to learning assessments in Year 8. 
Y9 Charlotte S 9R – Best attitude to learning assessments in Year 9. 
Y10 Alex S 10G – For showing a positive attitude to learning. 
Y11 Lily-Emily D 11B – For showing resilience this week. 
 



Lost Property 
Girls long black coat with fur trim 
Umbrella – black with white spots 
Black glove 
 
Wisepay 
Please could parents / carers remember to top up their child’s Wisepay account to enable them to 
purchase their lunch.   
 
If you purchase any items on Wisepay i.e. ties, badges or stationery, students will need to collect these 
from Student Reception once the payment has been received.  Revision guides that are purchased need 
to be collected by the student from their subject teacher. 

Net 

Rehearsal on Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th November for  
ALL CAST MEMBERS 

 
3:30-5pm in the hall on both days 

 


